
Peggy Midling

From: Peggy Midling [mmidling@pacbell.net]
Sent: Thursday, December 11, 2008 11:16 PM
To: info@keysite30.com
Subject: Keysite 30 Project
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12/12/2008

Chairman Salud Carbajal
Board of Supervisors
Santa Barbara County
105 E. Anapamu
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Chairman Carbajal,

I am the owner of a home at 735 Glen Eagles Drive in Orcutt, which is the area contiguous to the proposed 
Keysite 30 project.

Over the years, I have been aware of the projects that Mrs. Hunter has built and all of them have been of top 
quality and highly esthetic designs. 

I have carefully studied the design of Keysite 30, and note that there is an extremely large percentage of the land 
- probably close to 70% - which is devoted to open space.  This space will certainly be an asset to the community 
of Orcutt and to the County of Sant Barbara.

I strongly believel that Keysite 30 should be chosen for rezoning.

Sincerely,

Margaret M. Midling


